
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

1. BARNETT PARK DRAINAGE COST SHARING SCHEME 
 
 The Board considered a report on a proposed flood detention basin in Barnett Park and the 

establishment of a cost sharing scheme to finance construction of the flood detention basin. 
 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that the 

percentage cost split between the developers and the Council be 60/40 (with the developers 
contributing 60 per cent of the construction cost and the Council contributing 40 per cent) based on the 
increased flood risk created by the planned development.  

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


